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Based on the information I’ve received since Supreme’s release of the Blessed 
Michael McGivney Prayer Hour this past January, the welcome it has received 
thus far in Alabama can only be described as ‘cool going on frigid.’ 

Despite having been promoted at the spring regional meetings, I have been 
advised of only a single presentation of the program in which members of two 
neighboring councils participated.  

Again, I request that I be advised each time a council conducts this program. The 
State Council needs this information. A copy of Supreme’s Form 10784-Fraternal 
Programs Report Form, if submitted, will do nicely. If not, a short email to me 
giving time, place, councils, number of Knights participating, and number of other 
participants will do nicely. Courtesy copies should also be emailed to Worthy Faith 
Director John Cooper and Worthy Program Director Steve Koach. All of our emails 
are listed in the State Directory. 

Hopefully with Easter now behind us and the school year nearing completion, 
more councils can schedule one or more prayer hours. 

With May approaching, councils desiring to conduct a Marian are advised that 
one Our Lady Help of Persecuted Christians icon with accompanying materials has 
not yet been withdrawn from circulation. Its recall could come any time. Please 
contact me for making arrangements for the icon’s transfer. 

 

Vivat Jesus! 
Joe McCarty, Marian Hour Chairman 
(216) 334-0506 
Joemccarty.nd64@gmail.com 
 

 


